Congratulations! Your third grade classroom’s Rube Goldberg contraption has been chosen as a winner
in Matt’s Maker Challenge. Thank you for being a part of this regional contest. We loved your students’
joy, creativity, curiosity, teamwork, and excitement!

As a winner, your class will receive a check for $2,000 from the Grable Foundation and Matt’s Maker
Space, Inc. to support making in your classroom. Your class and their families are also invited to attend a
Family night at the Children’s Museum of Pittsburgh on October 23, 2018 from 6 — 8pm! The evening
will include a brief award ceremony, a spaghetti dinner and lots of time to explore the Children’s
Museum.

Finally, as a thank you for entering, your class is eligible for a free field trip to visit the Children’s
Museum and explore lots of crazy contraptions in our new exhibit: Rube Goldberg™, The World of
Hilarious Invention! Exhibit. Please contact our Reservationist at reservations@pittsburghkids.org.

We will be reaching out next week to pass along more information about Family Night at the Museum-
but we couldn’t let another day pass without saying CONGRATULATIONS! Your classroom is a winner!
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